
CELEBRATE NATIONAL WALK TO 
SCHOOL MONTH WITH US AT 

KENNEDY MS!

DATE: OCTOBER 17TH
TIME: 9:00-10:00

•	 Students will walk a designated route in their neighborhood
•	 Students will learn and practice pedestrian safety 
•	 Students and Staff will receive APS Vision Zero T-Shirts and Visibility 

Ribbons

Learn more about APS Vision Zero at aps.edu/capital-master-plan


